
 

  

Dear Louisa, 

You did it! Oh, I suppose I could say “we did it,” 

but the truth is that the reason KEXP was able to 

successfully shorten its Summer Fundraising 

Drive to one day and play more music last week 

was because YOU and your fellow members of the 

Amplifiers Monthly Giving Club put us on the firm 

financial footing to try this brave experiment. 
THANK YOU!  

I’d also like to express my deepest gratitude to 

the many Amplifiers that chose to increase their 

monthly donation. Your additional gifts helped 

raise a grand total of $155,355 in a matter of 

hours. Plus, per your requests, you were eligible 

to vote for the Seattle neighborhood of your 

choice in the 8th Annual Hood-to-Hood 

Challenge.  We look forward to partying with you 
in Ballard next year! 

Speaking of parties, it was a joy to see so many of you at the Amplifiers Love Week bash 

last Friday night, June 7, at Fred Wildlife Refuge. We had a line around the block waiting to 

get in when doors opened, and everyone seemed excited to be there. You showed plenty of 

enthusiasm at our special Amplifiers Appreciation concert with the Cave Singers, too. (If you 
didn’t get to attend the show, don’t fret—the whole performance is already archived on 

KEXP.ORG.) 

When we first started talking about starting a sustaining giving program at KEXP a few 

years ago, we had some pretty high hopes—and YOU have fulfilled them. Now, as we 

recover from a rollicking Amplifiers Love Week, we’re more grateful than ever for your 

support. Your passion constantly inspires us, and we promise to keep dreaming up more 
and better ways to connect you to new artists and amazing music in the future. 

With appreciation,  

 

Gwen Colwell 

Assistant Director of Development  

http://engage.washington.edu/site/R?i=XvASN2aKNAkWF4yiyuUn7w
http://engage.washington.edu/site/R?i=XvASN2aKNAkWF4yiyuUn7w


  

 


